
 

May 2021 
 
Dear Year 5 parent 
 
As your daughter nears the end of Year 5 we understand the important decisions ahead in 
choosing a secondary school. 
 
I would like to invite you and your daughter to a Tour and Drinks afternoon here at King Edward VI 
Northfield School for Girls (formerly Turves Green Girls’ School).   This will give you the 
opportunity to tour our lovely new school, meet staff and ask any questions you may have.  
 
There are two dates available - Tuesday 29th June and Monday 5th July.  The event will start at 4pm 
and end by 6pm.  
 
Whilst you may wish to confirm attendance on either date by emailing Erica Reeves, Assistant 
Headteacher and Head of Year 7 (e.reeves@nsg.kevibham.org), please feel free to attend without 
prior confirmation.   
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Neil Jones 
Headteacher 
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